
From: Kathleen Drury <japaneselindsay@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 12:14 AM 
To: VLLWTransferComments Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket NRC 2020-0065 Transfer of VLL (Radioactive) 

Waste to Exempt Persons for Disposal 
 
Dear U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (VLLW), 
 
Dear NRC Commissioners and Staff: 
 
Chances of pollution from nuclear waste must be minimized as much as possible. The power is 
in your hands, so I strongly urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission/NRC to not release 
radioactive waste to places without nuclear regulatory control. 
 
Keep nuclear waste out of our communities, solid and hazardous waste landfills and incinerators, 
processing and recycling centers. I especially object to sending nuclear waste to hazardous waste 
sites because those sites are not designed to isolate radioactive materials and the combined health 
and environmental effects of both hazardous and radioactive materials could be exponentially 
worse than each on their own. 
 
Reject the VLLW proposal and all others that would release nuclear waste from radioactive 
controls. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Drury 
PO Box 6107 
Evanston, IL 60204 
312-536-7537 
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